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Last name: Norman
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Comments: From: Chuck Norman <chucknorman0418@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 8:37 AM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: fracking near Lake ConroeMr. Potts,

I'm very opposed to fracking this close to Lake Conroe. The Lake is a water supply for many, however we are
still on underground and don't need any mistakes that could enter our water supply.Thanks,
Charles Norman
13352 Hawthorne Dr.

Willis, Texas 77318Sent from Mail for Windows 10



